

50th Anniversary of the Vietnam War Commemoration Ceremony

The VA will be hosting a ceremony to commemorate the 50th anniversary of the Vietnam War. The ceremony will be held at Bellevue University in the John B. Muller Administrative Service Building. Come join us as we honor the brave men and women who served in Vietnam. During the ceremony Vietnam Veterans will be honored with a special lapel pin commemorating their service.

Ceremony Information:

Who: Vietnam Veterans, their families and survivors

When: March 29, 2016 at 1:30 pm

Where: Bellevue University

1000 Galvin Road South

John B Muller Administrative Building

Bellevue, Nebraska 68005

Along with the ceremony the VA will be hosting a claims clinic at the same location from 9:00am to 6:00pm. The claims clinic is open to all Veterans and their survivors. You will be able to file disability claims, submit evidence, speak with a claims processor, and learn about VA benefits. In some cases, Veterans will receive decisions on their claims the same day.